
Attn: Jaspreet Chana 
 
With reference to to planning application 2025/0084/P proposing the erection of 6 
storage units on a rectangular shaped area of land within the curtilage of the 78 unit 
development known as Blair Court. 
 
We strongly object to this application. 
 
1. Storage units are not in keeping with the surrounding area 
 
2. Creating problems with fire door from the lower garage of Blair Court. 
 
3. There will be a visual impact on the area, altogether detrimental to Blair Court and 
surrounding properties. 
 
4. Extra traffic needing access to units day and night, possibly commercial creating 
nuisance and security risk.  
 
5. They will make us feel vulnerable and unsafe. 
 
Regards, 
 
Shahpoor Shahrokh 
26, Blair Court 
 


